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From: Norman Wercherger <nwercberger@gmail.com> ltem # 2
Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2014 2:09 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca Report No. 8 (PH)
Subject: Development 8000 Bathurst
Council—  February 18, 2014

Attention city of Vaughan

I attended the meeting on Tuesday at the City of Vaughan. I heard all the objections to the development at nine
thousand Bathurst. I would like to formally object to the rezoning. The area is over congested as is. The
buildings would add to an over crowded area in terms of infrastructure and traffic. No changes to the existing

zoning should be allowed.

Norman Wercberger
22 foxwood vaughan
L4j 9c4



